
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

March 3, 1987 

The regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood 
convened at 7:30 p.m. on March 3, 1987 at Englewood City Hall.  Commissioners 
present were Middleton, Armstrong, Reid, and Conner.  Absent was Commissioner 
Nichols. 

The meeting was called to order by the Mayor who then  called for a review of the 
minutes of the previous meeting.  Following this review, a motion was made by 
Armstrong an seconded by Reid to accept the minutes as presented.  All ayes. 

The Board was then informed that the City had been inspected by their insurance 
carrier, Tennessee Municipal League, and several recommendations for implementation 
were outlined in a letter to the city. 

Bill Dorman of Hensley-Schmidt Engineers was present to discuss all aspects of the 
ongoing sewer treatment plant project and relayed to the Board the progress of such. 

A lengthy discussion then begun on the status of personnel with the Volunteer Fire 
Department. 

Jack Powers was present concerning the need for rock in front of his residence in the 
Conner Subdivision and he was also informed that no leak was present in front of his 
apartments on Sunset Ave. 

It was a unanimous decision by the Board to erect a Do Not Enter sign on Jupiter Street 
when entering off College Street so as to enhance the flow of traffic in this area during 
bus arrivals and departures at the school. 

Upon motion by Reid and a second by Conner, the meeting was adjourned. All ayes. 

_________________________                         C.A. Goodin______________ 
Mayor                                                                                     Recorder 

 


